
Dear Senator                                      

My name is                                                            

I live in                                                                                                  

I am writing to ask you to support our public Postal Service. It is important to me 
because: 

Due to the COVID-19 crisis the Postal Service could run out of money this year. It is 
crucial that you include at least $25 billion for the USPS in the next round of stimulus 
legislation. Without these funds, postal workers will not be able to continue the vital 
service they provide the American people. I am writing to ask you support this provision 
and give the Postal Service what it urgently needs to survive the current crisis.

Thank you for your support for the public Postal Service, postal workers, and for 
protecting our national treasure.

Sincerely,
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